
Dear Senator: 

 

I recently had the pleasure of attending the roundtable sponsored by the Commission on Protecting 

and Reducing Government Secrecy and wanted to let you know how stimulating I found the 

discussion.  Of particular interest were your comments concerning your own reaction to the 

assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

As you are no doubt aware, it has been alleged that you, at the behest of Robert Kennedy, were 

involved in an informal “investigation” of the Secret Service immediately following the assassination. 

 We would very much like to learn from you the true facts of this “investigation” and to address the 

question of whether records may exist that document it.   

 

We anticipate that we will need only an hour or two of your time and can arrange to conduct the 

interview at a time and place of your choosing.  Please contact me at your earliest convenience so 

that we can make appropriate arrangements. 

 

 


